
Beginning in the month of November, NRVRJ male officers have the opportunity to 

participate in 
 

 NO SHAVE CAMPAIGN 
 

This year the fees will go toward various charities 
 

Here are a few of our participants: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THANK YOU to the staff members who paid to participate in the No Shave Campaign 2018.  So far, we 

have raised $5640.  

Because of you, we have helped Officer Fields, on C-team, and her husband and Lt. Clemons, from 

Wytheville PD, with medical expenses. Also Brian Scott, an ER nurse at NRVMC, and his family after they 

lost everything in a house fire. Each person was given $1340.  

We have given Hope Packs in Wytheville $880.  They send backpacks with food home with children. 

We have given RNVMC ER nurses $740 to help purchase teddy bears for children who are being treated 

in the ER. 

Everyone was very thankful for your generosity.   

The No Shave Campaign continues …..  Updates to come…… 


